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5" July 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

As the residential is drawing closer, we would like to just confirm the final details for you.

The children are to be dropped off at Admiral Long CE Primary School on Wednesday 19th July 2023 at
8.50am, where they will spend the morning getting to know each other and the other teachers who are

going.

Please can you make sure that they have a packed lunch with them so that they can eat this prior to
travelling by coach to Low Mill Residential Centre.

The coach will collect them from Admiral Long CE Primary School at 1:30pm and head off to Leyburn to
arrive at 2:30pm.

On Friday 21st July 2023, the children will have a packed lunch before leaving Low Mill and are expected to
return to Admiral Long CE Primary School for 2:30pm, where they will be kept in the hall awaiting parental
collection.

If your child suffers from travel sickness, please can you make sure they take this in the morning prior to
arriving at Admiral Long CE Primary School.

If your child is bringing tuckshop money, as previously communicated, this should be in a named
purse/wallet/envelope, which should be handed to Miss Lear on arrival at Admiral Long on the morning of
the 19™. A reminder that no electronics, phones or smart watches are permitted on the trip.

Kindest Regards

Miss V Kirkman

Executive Headteacher



